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2023 Members: We are hopeful that this annual notice letter finds our members doing well.

Unfortunately, we will not be able to hold our annual in person meeting(renovations), normally held in
mid-March. Please direct any questions or concerns directly to a Board member, or via the contact us link
on our website @www.newhavengolfclub.org.

The Committee is in the process of generating the 2024 competition schedule (posted by 4/15). We are
looking at some revisions, based on participation from 2023. Save the date of 5/5, for our annual
opening day shotgun. We do anticipate that we will continue to receive t- times for our major events,
based on discussions over the winter with New England Golf. Please note that the on-line reservation
system is in place, 7 days in advance t-time booking, @allingmemorialgolfclub.com.

Dues for 2024, will remain at $85. Listed below, please find what the dues fee covers in your
membership. In addition to GHIN fees, dues go into our prize fund (Alling Memorial gift cards) and
covers operating expenses that we may incur. In 2023, we had great member support, and increased our
membership to 165 at years end. We are hopeful for this upward trend to continue in 2024.

Included in your membership to the NHGC, are GHIN fees and services, USGA/GHIN access(app),
CSGA weekly newsletter, updated, informative club web site, Golf Genius program (Majors) for sign up
and administration (with assigned matches and tee times), along with planned and organized events
(majority with no fee). Most pay 3 spots on gross and net sides, based on participation. Our member-
guest will return as well on 8/18/24.

The building renovations are moving along, it’s been reported that the clubhouse side may be functional
in July 2024, however that is TBD. We are hopeful to return to our annual meeting and election process in
2025.

Make checks ($85) payable to: New Haven Golf Club, mail, or pay a Board member. We will look
to add a box to drop (checks only) in the trailer /Pro Shoppe. Application is only required for new
members. Also, we accept electronic payment via the Venmo pay service, send payment to John-
Horan-57(last four of phone # 8383 for verification), will be forwarded to our Treasurer. To remain
active in the GHIN system for 2023, payment is due no later than 4/20/24. Following that date, 2023
members would be re-activated once payment is received. Golf Course scheduled to open on 3/15,
weather and grounds conditions will determine.

New Haven Golf Club
P.O. Box 120036

East Haven, CT 06512
Thank you,

NHGC Board of Directors.







